 A Question of Law
Winter 2015-16
 Brief Course Description: 
This “course” is being offered as a result of a suggestion by a member. It is based on the idea that most people have a question or two about legal matters. There will be no lecture as such. Members are expected to attend with questions of a general nature. The areas of law that will be covered in these two sessions are Property Law and Estate Planning.
Course Time/Location/Start Date

Mondays, January 25th and February 1st for two hours from 2to 4pm in the Board room at Hicks, Lemoine, 11 Princess Street , Amherst
Instructor:   

 Morris J.Haugg (mhaugg@ns.sympatico.ca)
Brief Course-Related Bio of Instructor: 
Morris is a retired lawyer
Students are requested to notify the instructor of any mobility concerns; however, the decision to participate in any course activity is the responsibility of the student.

Remember to Check Your E-Mail Before Each New Course Begins and During the Course. TSC will e-mail you:  a) before the course starts if the course is cancelled or delayed unexpectedly or if there is a change in the time or venue of the course;          b) during the course if the instructor gives notice that he/she is ill or unavailable for one of the sessions. TSC will attempt to contact those without e-mail by phone, so please make sure TSC has your correct phone number and e-mail.


Storm Policy. No classes when schools are closed in Amherst. TSC students will not be individually notified of storm cancellations. Students should check the CCRSB website for school closure announcements � HYPERLINK "http://www.ccrsb.ednet.ns.ca/" �www.ccrsb.ednet.ns.ca/� and/or listen for cancellations on local radio.


Scent-Free. Some people are sensitive to perfume and other scents. Please respect a scent-free environment by not using scented products. Thank you.


Attendance/Absenteeism. TSC instructors are volunteers who work very hard to prepare courses. Your cooperation is appreciated in letting them know if you are unable to attend as most instructors plan for the number of students who registered in the course. If circumstances change between registration and the first class, or if you decide to withdraw from the class, please e-mail the TSC coordinator at � HYPERLINK "mailto:tsccoordinator@gmail.com" �tsccoordinator@gmail.com� or call 506-364-2780. Many courses have a wait list and someone else may be able to take your place. Thank you.














